
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Please be aware that St Ann’s Heath use a  secure system for reporting your 
child’s absence due to illness, called Studybugs. Parents who have/or have had 
children at Trumps Green will be familiar with this. 
 
Please download the free Studybugs app (from the App Store or Google 
Play), or register on the Studybugs website.  You will need to add the name and 
date of birth of your child/children and then choose ‘St Ann’s Heath’ as their school.  
You should chose to turn ON the notifications for the app so that if we send you a  
message you will be able to see it. Please also tick the box that allows Studybugs  
to process your information—this ensures that your messages are sent across to 
the school.  As soon as you have registered, you can use the app straight away or 
when first needed! 
 
Once you have installed the app or registered online, you will be able to use it to 
tell us whenever your child’s ill and unable to attend school. This will replace 
the need to ring the school office to report your child absent. 
 
Click here to Get the app or register now (https://studybugs.com/about/parents) 
 
Thank you, 
 
School Office 
St Ann’s Heath Junior School 
 
 
Top 3 reasons to use Studybugs 
1. It’s integrated with our systems so we know right away if your child is  
 unaccounted for. 
2.  It’s quick and easy to register and use and automatically reminds you to keep 
 us posted. 
3. You’ll be helping the NHS and other public health organisations  

 improve children’s health. (https://studybugs.com/about/schools) 
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